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To Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Judiciary:
I am writing to urge you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD537.  As a parent, I am very 
concerned about the doxing of minors. Our children deserve to be safe, and it is our 
job as adults to keep our children safe.  I am a member of the Unitarian Universalist 
congregation in Rockland, Maine.  We promote justice, equity, and compassion in 
human relations, and the inherent worth and dignity of every person.  I support the 
Maine UU State Advocacy Network (MUUSAN) which links Maine’s 26 UU 
congregations in working for legislation that embodies those values.  Please vote 
“Ought to Pass” on LD537.  Thank you.


